
 

St. Mary Magdalen Catholic Church 
468 Norwich Road, Ipswich, IP1 6JS Telephone: 01473 741975 

Mobile: 07516 937592 
www.marymagdalens.org www.rcdea.org.uk youtube.com/c/StMaryMagdalens 

Everyone is welcome...without exception! 
Priest Administrator: Fr. Paul F. Spellman.  Email: parishpriest@marymagdalens.org 

Parish School: St. Pancras Catholic Primary School, Stratford Road, Ipswich, IP2 6E 

Easter Sunday 

17th April 2022 

Sat 16 April       Vigil 8pm  People of the Parish  
Easter Saturday     

Sun 17 April     8am  Celia & Declan Moore 

Easter Sunday    10am Jennie Ribbans + 

Mon 18 April     No Mass 
Easter Octave 

Tue 19 April     No Mass 
Easter Octave 

Wed 20 April    11am Exposition  

Easter Octave    12noon Vieira Family + 

Thur 21 April     10am Maureen Heddigan +  

Easter Octave 

Fri 22 April     9am  Exposition  

Easter Octave    10am Olive Thorne  + 

Sat 23 April    11am Martin Curry + FM  
Easter Octave     

      5.30pm Confessions 

2nd Sunday of Easter  Vigil 6pm  Paulina & Karol Ntadyslaw + 

Sun 24 April    8am  Alberto Camputaro + 

2nd Sunday of Easter   10am People of the Parish 

Psalter Week 1 

 

The Sick of the Parish 
 

We ask your prayers for all our brothers and sisters who are unwell, afflicted or distressed.  Comfort 

and relieve them according to their needs, and grant them the love and consolation of your Spirit: 

John Anderson-Hurst, William Barnes, Peggy Barron, Jason Beaumont, Michael Clarke, Sheila Curry, 

Fabiana Di Mascio, Patrick Doran, Ron Green, Josephine Kalagira, Jo Kelly, Molly Mc Garry, Yvonne 

Metcalfe, Robert Mullan, Anna Nelli, Mary O’Reilly, Pippa Williamson, Carol Sims, Terry Spellman. 

Monthly Collection 

Figures 

February 2022 

 

Standing Orders 

£1150.00 

Cash £865.00 

Total = 2015.00 

Thank you for your 

generosity 

Sunday Morning 

Readings 

First Reading: 

Acts 10:34,37-43 

Response to the 

Psalm 

This day was made 

by the Lord: we re-

joice and are glad 

Second Reading: 

Colossian's 3:1-4 

 

Gospel: 

Luke 24:1-12 



 

Parish Anniversaries 

Herbet Littleboy (1976), Albertina Vieira (1979), Winifred ‘Joan’ Long (2011), David Cuddon (2011), Rita Lavery, 

Pietro Laba (1996), David Silcock (1982), Renata Carnell (1984), Rosemary Lowry-Cory (2010), Beryl Ingham 

(2012), Cora Watson (2014), Charles Aldis (2011), Giovanni Iannelli (2011), Nigel Shee (1995), Amelia Wright 

(2009), Elsie Lacey (2013), Bernard Oliver (2000), Monsignor Canon Edward McBridge (2011), Lucy Mountford 

(2006), Martin Mongan 1961), Joan Haznos (1993), James Ratcliffe (1992). 

Eternal rest grant unto them O Lord and let perpetual light shine upon them.   

On behalf of FIND - April Suggestions 

Thank you all again for your generosity toward the 

great work that FIND does. 

The suggestion list for April is 

Breakfast Cereal 

Long Life Milk 

Sugar 

Long grain rice 

Jam 

These are only possible suggestions but anything 

is fantastic and anything can make 

all the difference. 

Easter Offering 

As you may be aware, the Easter and Christmas collections are the traditional gift from the Parish Family to the parish priest or priest ad-

ministrator as we have in Fr. Paul. 

For those using Giftaid envelopes, there is a special one in your box or you can use any envelope clearly marked as ‘Easter Gift’ and return it 

at any time.  If you pay by Standing Order/Bank Transfer, please mark this as 

Easter Offering’. 

There will also be the usual baskets/box at the back of the Church for this purpose.  We will ensure that it gets to Fr. Paul and that the total 

raised is published in the newsletter. 

Thank you so much for your generosity and kindness. 

A happy and blessed Easter 

I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a very happy and blessed Easter 2022.   

Thank you to all those who have helped make our Easter Celebrations what they are and a 

very special congratulation to Matthew Robinson who was received into the Church during 

the Easter Saturday Vigil. 

May you have a blessed Easter Season and may the Risen Lord continue to shine His face 

upon each one of you 

Fr. Paul 

 

Ipswich Together 

Prayer Vigil for the Ukraine 

Monday 25th April 2022 

6-7pm 

The Cornhill, Ipswich 

An opportunity for all the Churches in the 

town to gather together and pray for the 

people of the Ukraine and all those who are 

helping relieve their suffering. 


